
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/29/2013 4:24:34 PM
Subject: FW: Mikee - Workforce Sanctions

Attachments: DOC.PDF

 
 
From: Michael Johnson [mailto:mjohnson@coxwood.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 4:15 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Mikee - Workforce Sanctions
 
Hey Ted,
 
I attached the original sanctions plan on this email.

What I sent you earlier included our proposal for a new plan as well as one of the "sanctions" already exerted on 
Lower Savannah.
 
Thanks,
MJ
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